
Giving Tuesday 

 

Tuesday, November 27, 2018 dubbed “Giving Tuesday” reminds us all during the 

season of giving how we may be of assistance to one another.  Some donate 

money to charitable causes and others give of their time.  Kittatinny Cougars 

donated their blood.  In total, fifty pints of blood were donated! 

Per the Red Cross, every two seconds someone in the United States requires 

blood.  Three lives can be saved by just one pint.  The most requested type of 

blood is O.  Every day blood is used to help in surgeries, cancer treatments, 

illnesses, and injuries. 

KRHS would like to thank all the students, faculty, staff, and community members 

who were able to participate in this very special life giving event.  Your donation 

will make a difference in someone’s life. 


